
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please continue to ensure Telehealth is covered under health insurance.  Our family has 3 children with 
autism and this service is critical to ensure they are seen safely during the CoVid19 pandemic.  This is 
critical now that cases are surging across the country.  I fear for the safety of my children and this issue 
is easily solved by having insurance companies cover Telehealth services for health care providers.  This 
will prevent unnecessary contact.  Our 4 year old daughter and 22 month old twins are showing amazing 
progress using Telehealth for speech and feeding therapy.  Please hear our voice and fight for Telehealth 
to be covered by all insurance companies in our state!  This is right decision given the ongoing pandemic 
in our country. 
 
Thank you, 
Joe Mandravelis 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


